
The Region 1 Gambling Awareness Team Presents: 

 

 

The New Game in Town 
Friday, Nov 6th 2015 12-1:30 pm  

Norwalk City Hall, 125 East Avenue, Norwalk 

All Are Welcome!**Lunch is provided.  
Please RSVP to email: igillespie@communities4action.org by Nov 4th 

Certificates of Attendance will be provided. 

Join us for a conversation on the hottest game in town… Fantasy Sports 

2005:13 million players    
2015:42 million players 

 

• Who’s playing: 
• 13% adults, 18% teens  
• 19% male, 8% female  
• 18% with a college education.    

• When is this gambling? (not necessarily a problem) 
• When does it become a problem? 
• What is the impact on the family? 
• What does treatment looks like?        

 
 
 PARTNERS: 

mailto:igillespie@communities4action.org

